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UPCOMING PAC MEETING 
Join us on Monday, March 10 at 6:30pm at the school library or join us 
virtually on Zoom by using this link: bit.ly/LatimerZoom.  
 
Everyone is welcome to attend, including children as free childcare is 
provided during the meeting. Everyone who attends this meeting (in 
person or online) will be entered into a draw to win a $5 credit for 
Munchalunch! 

A draft of the agenda and previous meeting minutes can be found in the PAC Public Documents 
folder. If you have a topic, idea, event, or suggestions that you would like added to the agenda, 
we want to hear from you! Please email us at latimerroadpac@gmail.com. 
 
Stay up to date on all PAC meetings, events and hot lunch dates by subscribing to the Latimer 
Road PAC Google calendar. Add the calendar to your device or save the link here. 
 

 
COMING SOON: PAC FUNDRAISERS AND EVENTS  
 
Mark your calendars for these Spring fundraisers and events! 
 
Monday, May 5 to Thursday, May 8 – Scholastic Book Fair  
Friday, May 16 – Pancake Day 
Friday, May 30 – Family Fun Night/Spring Dance 
Sunday, June 1 at 5pm – Vancouver Bandits vs Calgary Surge at 
Langley Events Centre   

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: FREEZIE FRIDAYS 
 
Freezie Fridays return on Friday, April 4 and we’re looking for 
volunteers to help distribute freezies on Fridays from 2 to 3pm.  
There will be up to four stations set up around the school with two 
volunteers at each station, one to handle money and one to cut open 
freezies.  

 
If you can volunteer, please add your name to our volunteer list here. We will email the Freezie 
Friday sign up sheet soon. 
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VANCOUVER GIANTS GAME  
 
Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser and joined us on 
Saturday, February 15. It was an exciting game that ended in a shootout 
with our Vancouver Giants winning 4-3 against the Victoria Royals!   
 
The PAC raised $436 through ticket sales and as we are a proud 
supporter of the Vancouver Giants, our school shared in that evening’s 
50/50 jackpot which earned Latimer Road over $1,000!  
 

 
CANUCK PLACE COOKIE DAY 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who ordered cookies on Canuck Place Cookie 
Day- we raised $1,079.68 for Canuck Place Children’s Hospice, which is our 
largest donation to date, surpassing last year’s amount of $854.33.  
 
The PAC would like to thank Save On Foods in Clayton Heights for the 
generous sponsorship of our Cookie Day. Save On Foods donated all the 
cookies so we could maximize our donation to Canuck Place. 
 
 

Funds raised from Canuck Place Cookie Day help support the care of children living with life-
threatening illnesses and their families. For more information visit https://www.canuckplace.org/  
 
 

APRIL HOT LUNCH 
Thursday, April 10: White Spot 

Thursday, April 24: Panago pizza 
 
Ordering for April hot lunch will open on MunchaLunch on Monday, 
March 10. Deadline to order and pay is Monday, March 24. View the 

hot lunch calendar below or click here. 
 

Please pack your child snacks! Hot lunch is delivered at lunchtime so remember to pack 
recess snacks on hot lunch days. 

 
If your child is absent on a hot lunch day, you are welcome to come and pick up their order. 
You must notify us by email at latimerlunch@gmail.com by 10am to let us know you are 
coming for it so we can update our distribution sheets. Include your child’s name and 
division. 

 
Your child’s order can be picked up from the PAC fridge between 12:30-3:30pm.  
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Orders not picked up by 3:30pm will be discarded due to fridge space limitations. If you do 
not contact us by 10am to tell us you will pick up your order, it will be considered a donation 
that, at the discretion of the admin, will be given to a child in need at the school. 

 
Please note: if finances are a barrier to your child participating in our hot lunch program, 
please reach out confidentially to Mr. Helland or Ms. Gill. 
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